EDITORIAL

This issue aims to bring to readers a substantial coverage of the papers
and addresses presented at the annual conference held in Adelaide late -
in June. Our President, Trevor Zweck, has comprehensively reported on.
the weekend's activities both professional and recreational (see p3f.
Some of the papers are not yet to hand, so we are unable to include
them with this issue, Perhaps our December issue will prove to be a

further coverage of conference proceedings.

Congratulations and thanks are due to all of our Adelaide friends
responsible for organising such an action-packed and stimulating: -
weekend. All participants were amply fed with many thoughts and ideas”
to keep us busy planning further improvements to the services we offer -

our clientele throughout the year. It is my hope that those who were
unable to atténd will capture something of the stimulus with which we
were all injected. '

Some readers may wish to follow up Margaret Henty's address

concerning Conspectus. The letter from ACLIS, included on page 20,
may assist in this. For those interested in the project of the cooperative -

collection development policy of the libraries of the Sydney College of
Divinity, it is hoped that the report may be ready for publication later in
the year.

Watch for announcement in the December issue of the Newsleiter,
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